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Dear Tom, 

We've looked for the Great-tailed Grackles twice (Sun & 
Tues) and haven't seen them again. There's a lot of good 
habitat & most of it isn't easily accessible. We'll keep 
looking around the area. 

We enjoyed birding around Amana Saturdaye Thanks for 
showing us the Purple Gallinule & Amana woods. After you 
left we saw a Canada warbler, Turkey and an Olive-sided 
flycatcher. 

I don't have much to report this time. I've birded mostly 
with Tanya, so she'll send infthe reports. 

Se & I had 2 piping plovers at the Settling Pond on 
5/226 


